
October 2017


NEWS LETTER

NOTE Its just three thats 3 weeks to round one for 
PRINTS so start printing and mounting NOW, the 
Judge for this competition is our old favourite David 
Venables DPAGB BPE4* David has a considerable 
portfolio in all areas of photography with a 
considerable knowledge of wildlife particularly Birds. 

 Now our first visiting photographer for October is 
Bob Underhill APAGB AIPF  Bob is well known to TWPC 
and he is presenting his “Photos my Passion” (3rd Oct)  
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The second photographer to visit us this month is 
Peter Siviter DPAGB, EFIAP, BPE5* (10 Oct) His 
presentation is entitled “Here to Eternity” 
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The third photographer to visit us this month is Mike 
Sharples ARPS MPAGB EFIAP BPE5* again its a 
welcome return for Mike to TWPC.( 24th Oct). He is 
bringing “The Many Faces of China” 

 STUDIO NIGHT Wednesday 25th Oct - another 
opportunity to use your camera with our Pro Flash 
equipment. Remember if you have never done studio 
photography then bring along your cameras 
instruction book, our resident expert Roy Jevons will 
be on hand to help you. 
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Now on the Tuesday 31st October we welcome a 
regular and most charming lady photographer, Irene 
Froy.MPAGB, Hon PAGB, EFIAP. Her style of 
photography can be spotted amongst any exhibition she 
enters. Often simple in content, expertly handled to 
provide us with truly inspirational images. Tonight 
Irene wil l present her “Land of Light and 
Atmosphere”. Irene is such a remarkable lady as she 
continues to produce images despite walking / access 
difficulties which are overcome by her dedicated 
husband who drives Irene as close to the scene or 
object. 
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Now on the 25 and 26 November The Birmingham 
International Tattoo is at the Arena Birmingham (Next 
to the Symphony Hall) We went last year and enjoyed a 
great night, why not try it yourselves.
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